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PUCO p 11 r n 
Attention: Docketing Division i \ J KJ \ J 
180 East Braad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

We have been residents of the Ruber Ridge Subdivision of Franklin County since 1974, 
and are aware that the Ohio American Water Company has filed an application with tiic 
PUCO to raise our water rates AGAIN. We have the most expensive water around, and it 
is absolutely no better than what we had before they went to the "new" osmosis 
procedure that was advertised to be so much better water. What a farce! 

Please listen to the people that live here and deny their ^plication...ENOUGH IS 
ENOUGH! 

THE CASE NUMBER is, 07-1112-WS-AIR 
Thanking you in advance for your consideration, we remain 

Gratef i i l lyYours^^ ^ P f _ _ ^ 

John C. and Viola FLUEGEL 
5674 Buenos Aires Blvd. 
Westerville, OH 43081 

CC: Honorable Ted Strickland 
Governor's Office 
Riffe Center, 30* Floor 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-6108 
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